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DATE: March 8,2002 
TO: Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative 0 

FROM: Thomas Walden, Engineer, Division of Economic 
RE: Docket No. 991486-W; Investigation in to Area of Ellis & 

Company, Ltd., (Holiday Mall) by Floralino Properties, Inc., Pasco County 

Order No. PSC-01-1302-FOF-WU deleted the Holiday Mall from the certificated territory 
of Floralino Properties, Inc., effective November 10,2001, or ten days after notice that the Mall was 
receiving water service from Pasco County (see Order at page 5). The docket was to remain open 
pending staffs verification that the interconnection with the county had been completed. 

The Mall's counsel Donald R. Hall, sent a letter on October 2,2001 to Floralino Properties 
and Pasco County Utilities, stating that the Mall intended to complete the water transfer from 
Floralino to the county on October 18,2001. A letter dated January 29,2002 confirming the water 
connection to Pasco County was sent to the PSC staff, and has been placed in the docket file. 

ection to the county is complete, and verification has been provided, 

Connie Kummer, ECR 
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